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23rd September 2020  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Key Stage 3 Virtual Concert 
 
On Wednesday 21st October, the Music Department will be showcasing a pre-recorded Key 
Stage 3 ‘Virtual Concert’ to which all students, staff and parents of Ely College will be invited 
to watch from the comfort of their own homes!  
 
This concert provides an excellent opportunity for all Yr 7 students to be involved in their 
first musical performance at Ely College.  The concert will feature a range of musical styles 
which showcase the high quality student musicians and ensembles we are fortunate to have 
in college.  In addition, the concert will also include two performances that involve the 
entire Yr 7 cohort providing an insight into the learning experiences of your son/daughter in 
music during this half-term.  
 
If you do not wish for your son/daughter to perform in the KS3 Virtual Concert, which will 
be shared and viewable in the public domain, then please contact me directly to opt out: 
jnewsome@elycollege.co.uk by Sunday 27th September.  After this date, pre-recorded 
videos will be taken in the Yr 7 classrooms (with the exception of any student whose parent 
did not give photo/video consent when joining Ely College).  The KS3 Virtual Concert will be 
steamed on CMAT Education YouTube.  
 
Thank you for your support and encouragement for your child’s involvement in the KS3 
Virtual Concert.  Over the coming weeks I will be writing to you again with the final details 
of the concert on 21st October, including how to access the performance and how to make 
virtual ticket donations through WisePay to support the extra-curricular music provision 
here at Ely College. 
 
Yours faithfully 
    
 
Mr J Newsome 
Subject Leader for Music  
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